
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

wePray is an invitation to Indiana-Michigan Mennonite Conference Churches to submit prayer requests and to 
pray for one another. Each week, we will feature one congregation on a rotating schedule. Please feel free to 

include these in your bulletin/newsletter or verbally in your worship services. 

 

December 1 – 7 
Belmont Mennonite Church 

Pastors: Phil Schmidt & Mandy Yoder 
We at Belmont Mennonite Church appreciate your 

prayers as we continue to discern learning from 
and connecting with the Coalition to Dismantle the 

Doctrine of Discovery, updating our bylaws and 
Safe Church policy, and navigating changing 

attendance and participation patterns. In response 
to a recent survey from our Mission Commission, 

we praise God for the many organizations and 
ministries that members of our congregation serve 

and support in a variety of ways.  
 

 

December 8 – 14 

Belmont Neighborhood Fellowship 
Pastor: Kevin Yoder  

We are blessed with renewed energy in worship, 
sermon dialogue and fellowship.  We look forward 

to additional congregants preaching for the first 
time in the next several months.  Pray for wisdom 

as we discern what future direction to take. 
 
  

December 15 – 21 

Benton Mennonite Church 
Pastor: Derrick Ramer 

Benton has just come through a time of pastoral 
transition. Pray for them as the congregation walks 

together in a new season of life together. 
 
 

December 22 – 28 

Berkey Avenue Mennonite Fellowship 
Pastors: Mark Schloneger, Billy Funk, 

Stephanie Wieand 
Pray that we may discern how best to live into our 
call to be Christ’s loving, healing, caring presence 

to people who feel targeted or abandoned by 
national, state, and community leaders. 

 
 

December 29 – January 4 

IMMC Chaplains 
Neil Amstutz, CarolSue Borkholder, Felecia Calloni, 

Kelly Carson, Ruben Chupp, Shawn Gerber,  
Ursula Hess, Renee Kanagy, Anne Mitchell, Simon 

Mungai, Lee Pfahler, Phillip Wiechart.
 

 
Where there is no specific prayer request made, please pray for the congregation and pastor(s) as the Spirit directs you. 
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